
PTO MEETING  

MINUTES 

September 19, 2012 

The meeting began at 5:35 pm. The president welcomed everyone to 

the meeting and announced the need to have meetings just for the 

PTO. After a brief discussion, it was agreed to have the meeting on 

every second Thursday of the month from 5:30 to 6:30 pm in the 

cafeteria. 

 

The Treasurer gave her report: 

April 2012 balance: $2868.98 

Total expenses: -$826.52 

Total deposits: +$1019.00 

New balance: $3061.46 

 

Dance: September 28, 2012. Mrs. Hernandez reported that the school 

has bought over 200 Kindles for our students to use, but they need the 

licenses to download the books to them.  Since those licenses can only 

be bought with a credit card, Mrs. Hernandez asked the PTO to buy 

the cards for the school so that the books could be bought. The motion 

to donate the cards passed unanimously. The PTO will run the 

September 28 dance and use the money to buy the cards.  

 

Announcement: District Parent Meeting, tomorrow September 20, 

2012 . 

 

Next meeting will be Thursday, October 11, 2012 at 5:30 pm. 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:45 pm. 


